
Music Director, Mrs. Marcia Fielden once again 
performed her miracles in turning energetic small 
children into performance artists.  A successful and entertaining 
Christmas play at Celeste Elementary School was enjoyed Tuesday 
morning and evening by a full house.  The cast and crew performed the 
play “I Need a Christmas Vacation”, written by John Jacobson and Mac 
Huff and is based on a group of children snowbound at their school for 
the length of the holiday season, and how well they cope with the 
situation.  From holiday shopping on-line, to cooking the holiday meal 
in the chemistry lab, this production proved it could deliver loads of 
laughter and warmth to the audience, as well as reinforcing the real 
message of the holiday season in every tradition. 
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